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Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
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MEMORANDUM
TO : All Bureau Directors
All Heads of Attached Agencies
The Regional Directors, DENR NCR and DENR Region IV-B
The Regional Directors, EMB NCR and EMB Region IV-B;
MGB Region IV-B
FROM - The Undersecretary
Legal, Administration, Human Resources and Legislative Affairs
SUBJECT : DENR- PCMC BLOOD- DRIVE ACTIVITY FOR THE

YEAR 2021 ON JULY 30, 2021

The DENR and the Philippine Children’s Medical Center—Pediatric Blood Center
(PCMC-PBC) will jointly conduct the voluntary blood- drive activity for the year 2021 on July
30, 2021, 9:00 A M. to 4:00 P.M. at the 2™ floor, DENR Social Hall, DENR Main Building.

In this time of COVID19 pandemic, the increase in demand of safe blood to treat blood
related diseases affects many lives including the elderlies and children. There is a need to
collect about 2,500 units of donated blood every day to ensure the adequacy of supply to be
used to treat various illnesses.

In light of this, may we request the names of personnel willing to become blood donors
for the blood-drive activity. Kindly submit the lists to the Strategic Alliance and Environmental
Partnership Division, SCIS, attention: Mr. Joshua Jhonel Magcamit on or before July 15, 2021
through telefax no. 927-6336/ 926-8346 or email jaymagcamit@gmail.com.

Personnel who were successful in donating blood in the past are encouraged to donate
again while those who were rejected may try again. New donors would be most welcome. All
successful blood donors shall be entitled to an offsetting privilege for their participation during
the event.

The participation of everyone is enjoined.
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